
From: Vang, Duabchi L - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 10:16 AM 
To: 'Jason Powell' 
Cc: 'rona@metcohq.com' 
Subject: Arlene’s Inn BRRTS #03-10-196577; SOW Report Response 
 
Hello Jason and Ron, 
 
I have reviewed the report you sent on October 30, 2019. Please submit a U&C request under Arlene’s 
Inn to complete the following work: 
 

• Another round of sub-slab vapor sampling for PVOC and naphthalene at the same vapor ports 
(SS-1, SS-2, and SS-3) in January or February 

 
If they come back as no-detections, you may include the results in the closure packet. Please feel free to 
call me if you would like to discuss. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Dee 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Duabchi (Dee) Vang 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: (715)-839-3779 
duabchi.vang@wisconsin.gov 
 

dnr.wi.gov 
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